
Thornhill PS Email Information: Monday November 25, 2024 
 
EVENTS THIS WEEK 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 24 -Last day to order Spirit Wear to receive before the winter holidays! - 
https://thornhillps.peeluniforms.store/  
 
Tuesday, November 26 

• Homework Club – Ms. Sacks 

• Pizza Day – for those who ordered  

• Gr. 3 Gifted Screening (until December 6th) 

• School Council Meeting @ 7p.m. – all welcome 
 

Wednesday, November 27 

• Homework Club – Ms. Rehan 

• Grade 7/8 Skills Trade Trip  
 
Thursday, November 28 

• Subway Sandwich Day– for those who ordered 

• Spirit Day – PJ Day 
 
Friday, November 29 

• Homework Club – Ms. Noordeh 
 

 

EVENTS NEXT WEEK 
 
Tuesday, December 3 

• Food Drive begins (see below) 

• Homework Club – Ms. Sacks 

• Pizza Day – for those who ordered  
 

Wednesday, December 4 

• Homework Club – Ms. Rehan 

• Popcorn Delivery for those who ordered 
 
Thursday, December 5 

• Subway Sandwich Day– for those who ordered 
 
Friday, December 6 

• Homework Club – Ms. Noordeh 
 
 

https://thornhillps.peeluniforms.store/


 
In this issue: 

 

• A Message from Our Student Leadership Team 

• Emergency Contact Information 

PREVIOUSLY COMMUNICATED 

• Spirit Wear 

 

A LETTER FROM OUR STUDENT LEADERSHIP TEAM 

We want to make a difference this holiday season and give back to the 

Thornhill/York Region community. 

We are asking for families to donate non-perishables or grocery gift cards to our 

food drive, running from December 2nd through to the 16th. 

All donations will be delivered to The Food Bank of York Region. 

Below is a list from their website of most needed items. However, any unopened, 

unexpired donations are welcomed and appreciated. 

• Rice  

• Flour  

• Canned meats/fish  

• Pasta  

• Pasta sauce  

• Peanut butter  

• Dried and canned beans  

• Sugar  

• Milk powder  

• Baby formula  

• Diapers and wipes  

• Juice boxes  



• Soups  

• Stews  

• Cooking oil  

• Apple sauce  

• Jam or jelly  

• Hot/cold cereals 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

The Student Leadership Team 

 

EMERGENCY CONTACT INFO 

If you recently changed your phone numbers or need to change emergency 

contacts, please ensure we have the correct emergency contact information on 

files in our office.  It is important that one of your emergency contacts would be 

available in the event that your child needs to be picked up or attended to.  Thank 

you for your cooperation. 

 

PREVIOUSLY COMMUNICATED 

SPIRIT WEAR IS BACK! 

We are proud to offer Thornhill Public School Spirit Wear! 

 

Please use this link to view the items available for purchase and to place your 

orders.  If you choose to have your order delivered to the school, orders will 

arrive the week of December 16th for distributions.  The last day to order in time 

before the winter break is November 24th….hurry, don’t delay! 

  

We would like to thank you in advance for your support in raising our school 

spirit. 
 

https://thornhillps.peeluniforms.store/

